BBSL Executive Board Meeting

December 8th, 2010

Attendees:

· Jay Crystal

· Don St Pierre

· Scott MacDormand

· Mike Coutu

· Mike Blasi

· Marc Muscatelli

· Bill Mansfield

Meeting called to order at 7:15 PM.

Agenda / Notes:

Executive Board Meeting:
· Email Blast for monthly meetings ( site capabilities )
· Open House in January ( Scott confirmed Jan 20th ) 
· Assessments at Extra Innings ( Mark was confirming March 5th ) 
· Photo Venders - Don and Jay will contact Sue Connelly
· Thank you Letter for sponsors
· Scott will work with Mark on equipment update ( Feb. completion )
· Don is maintaining task list
· Fund Raising Coordinator - Jay will check with Lisa for 2011 season
Agenda / Notes:

Executive Board Meeting:

1) Hollis Integration

Hollis integration options, regular season, All Stars, attendance at Hollis Board meeting

· Brookline Board Agrees to fully integrate the majors in 2011 leagues
· 1) Must finalize intergration with Hollis in Jan. 2011 
· Notes below from October meeting to be discussed with Hollis
· 2) Combined Assessments with a manager’s draft approach
· 3) Must be able to set up a combined Charter.  We have Tball and rookies on the charter, so it might be easier for Brookline to be sent in the charter.  Cal Ripken insurance.  Details need to be done by January, as our insurance runs out in February.
· 4) How do we split up the fees to cover fields
· 5) Combined photo day needs to be coordinated.
· 6) Background check process for coaching.  Why and how
2) Planning for 2011 Season

· Background Check Process ( From October ) not sure completed

· Determine the process to obtain background checks.  Determine the renewal period that’s appropriate.  
· Multiple vendors available
· Keep the current process that polls directly into the State of NH Police.
· This only checks the State of NH records, no other records.
· Should we adopt the SAU based process to make it easier for all.
· Marc Moscatelli to follow up with background check process and the impact it may have on the SAU.
·  Need to set fee’s open registration after Jan. meeting.

      -      MCAA Softball/Babe Ruth billing ( Bill Mansfield will work with Kathy )

· Kathy to inquire how things are going to be billed next year and how the money is being spent.  Each town should see their own used services. 
3) Coaches meetings 

· Contact coaches from last season to check on interest for 2011

· Have coaches take Umpire test at Minors / Majors level

· Coaches clinics and coaches meetings before season

Meeting ended after 9pm
